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After years of numerous canceled events, we were pleased to finally see
many of our valued customers, partners and friends in person again at
numerous events in this successful year.

We would also like to share with you some highlights from 2023: It was
characterized by groundbreaking innovations and other measures with which
we actively contributed to environmental protection. Our headquarters in
Vohringen was expanded and our teams worked tirelessly on construction
sites around the world to meet our customers' needs.

Thank you also for your loyalty! We wish you a Merry Christmas and happy
holidays. May the coming year bring you joy, success and endless possibilities.

To paraphrase Charles M. Schulz's Charlie Brown (& the Peanuts): "It's not
what's under the Christmas tree that matters — it's who's around it."

Let's tackle it together!
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